
 

 

 

 

Silent Ignatian Preached Retreat with 

 Fr. Larry Gillick, S.J., March 13-16, 2025 

This retreat invites you into a deepening of relationship with God as               
you enter the Lenten journey.  These three days of prayer and reflection         

will center on God’s meeting Abram and three of His Apostles as they are.     
We'll journey with them as they are invited to a deepening of their      
relationship with God.  No pointing of Divine Fingers but more the          

invitation to experience God’s fidelity to our human fears and                 
questions. Time will be spent in being who we are in God’s loving gaze        

rather than preparing or changing our behavior to do what we should. Cost: 
$425 per person, including room and meals.  Location: Creighton University 

Retreat Center located one hour east of Omaha. Register at 
https://www.creighton.edu/retreatcenter/scheduleofretreats/3-day-silent-

ignatian-retreat  

 

Renew the Bride, the Church presented by Fr. John Burns 

March 1, 2025 from 9:30am-2:30pm 

St. Joseph Catholic Church in Lincoln 

Parish Mass will be offered at 8:15am, followed by a light breakfast;             
Lunch will be provided.  See flyer in Vestibule for registration information          

or go to https://forms.office.com/r/9tZSQr2PiM 

 

 

February 2nd, 2025                                                  __ The Presentation of the Lord 

 
Please remember to pray for the Seminarians, Sisters, and those in need of our prayers:         

Seminarians:  Caleb Hansen at St. Charles Borromeo from St. Joseph, Lincoln. 
Sisters: Pray for young women to discern a vocation to the Sisterhood in our Diocese                     

Sacred Heart: Lee Hemberger, Dennis & Jane Ahrens, & Jim Pulver 
 St. Ann’s: Tiffany Wojbicki, Linda Sorensen, John Nunes, Charles Suri, Amanda                 

Brouillette, Dan Treat, Christie Sullivan, Janie Ryan, Aaron Michaels,                                        
Lillian Consbruck, LeRoy & Bernadette Steadman, and Cecilia & Lucy Schendt 

   
 Mass Times & Intentions: 

Announcements   
St. Ann’s  

Catholic Church 
202 N 5th 

Doniphan NE 68832 
 

Parish Mailing Address: 
  PO Box 407 

Doniphan, NE 68832 
 

Office Phone:  402-845-2707 
 

email address: stanns@cdolinc.net 
www.stannsdoniphan.org 

 

Pastor: 

Fr. David A. Oldham 

Father’s Cell Phone: 

402-801-1469 

 
Office Hours: 

Monday-Thursday 
8:15am-10:15am 

 
 

Mass & Confession Schedule is on 
the recording at 402-845-2707. 

Sacred Heart  

Catholic Church 
100 W Pine Street 

Kenesaw, NE  68956 
 

Parish Mailing Address: 
PO Box 407  

Doniphan, NE  68832 
 

Office Phone:  402-845-2707 
 

email address:  stanns@cdolinc.net 
www.sacredheartkenesaw.org 

Date Time Parish Mass Intention 

Monday, February 3rd  NO MASS St. Ann NO MASS 

Tuesday, February 4th                7:00 am St. Ann Greg Gleason+ 

Wednesday, February 5th     7:00 am St. Ann Msgr. Adrian Herbek+ 

Thursday, February 6th  7:00 am St. Ann Janet Baschke+ 

Friday, February 7th  7:00 am St. Ann Scott Rieflin+ 

Saturday, February 8th                                                            4:00 pm St. Ann Norman Hoeft+ 

Sunday, February 9th  9:00 am St. Ann Jerome Mazour+ 

Sunday, February 9th  11:00 am Sacred Heart Pro Populo 

https://www.creighton.edu/retreatcenter/scheduleofretreats/3-day-silent-ignatian-retreat
https://www.creighton.edu/retreatcenter/scheduleofretreats/3-day-silent-ignatian-retreat
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mailto:stanns@cdolinc.net
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Confessions 

St. Ann’s Monday- 5:30-5:50 p.m. 

Saturday- 3:00-3:50 p.m.  

Sunday- 8:30-8:50 a.m.  

Sacred Heart Second Sunday of each month after Mass 

Stewardship: 1/26/2025 

Collection St. Ann Sacred Heart  

Adult $840.00 $572.00 

Plate $407.40 $0.00 

Children’s $0.00 $3.35 

SNR & Dio. Admin. $70.00 $15.00 

Maintenance $35.00 $31.00 

Hall Rental $50.00 ---- 

Weekly Budget $2,678.60 $735.37 

Year to Date Budget $77,679.40 $21,325.73 

Year to Date Actual $86,927.02 $32,579.50 

Year to Date Surplus/(Shortfall) $9,247.62 $11,253.77 

Ministry Assignments: 

St. Ann Sacred Heart  

Saturday, February 8th, 2025 at 4:00 p.m. Sunday, February 2nd, 2025 at 11:00 a.m. 

ACOLYTE – Dan Treat READER / LECTOR – Shawn Gallagher 

READER / LECTOR – Alicia O’Donnell ALTAR SERVERS – Leo Keiser & Cooper Fegter 

ALTAR SERVERS – Volunteer MUSIC- Neel Keiser 

MUSICIAN/CANTOR – Volunteer OFFERTORY FAMILY- Paul Smith Family 

********************************************************* ******************************************************** 

Sunday, February 9th, 2025 at 9:00 a.m.   

ACOLYTE –Kenny Dinan Sunday, February 9th, 2025 at 11:00 a.m. 

READER / LECTOR- Pat O’Donnell READER / LECTOR- Matt Hurt 

ALTAR SERVERS – Volunteer ALTAR SERVERS- Blake Kimle & Bryce Parr 

MUSICIAN/CANTOR – Volunteer MUSIC- Neel Keiser 

ROSARY – Charlene Hruby- Luminous OFFERTORY FAMILY- Paul Weiler Family 

CCD/CYO 

                                  St. Ann’s                                                       Sacred Heart    

CCD-1st–7th–February 5th – 7:00-8:20pm   CCD- 1st- 6th -February 5th- 2:15-3:35pm 

 

CYO-8th-12th –February 5th-7:00-8:20pm CYO- 8th-11th -January 26th after Mass 

 

 

 

Announcements  
 

Catholic Men: Save the Date & Register!  

The Catholic Men’s Leadership Summit is on February 22,        

2025, at 3 locations across the Diocese of Lincoln including           

St. Cecilia’s Centennial Hall in Hastings. Registration is FREE,      

so register now. At the summit, you will learn how to become      

an effective leader in your personal life, in your role as a leader     

of your household, in your parish, and in the community around your parish.      

You will also learn how to form or join your team of brothers who will      

accompany you your mission as a Catholic man.  There is more information on     

the registration site. Go to https://bit.ly/CatholicMan or scan the QR Code for 

registration and more details. There is also telephone and email contact 

information on the registration page if you have any further questions.          

Register before February 1st to be guaranteed breakfast and lunch. 

 

 

Marriage Encounter Experience 

"Finding a heart-to-heart exchange" 

Feb. 14--16 at North American Martyrs Church 

For more info or to register call right-away 

Contact Gary & Brenda 402-370-5839 

 

 

Pope’s Monthly Intention: Let us pray that the ecclesial community might 
welcome the desires and doubts of those young people who feel a call to        

serve Christ’s mission in the priesthood and religious life.   

 



 

 

 

   

Mass Intentions:  There is no greater gift than having a Mass celebrated     

for a deceased loved one or for a living relative’s special occasion       

(birthday, anniversary, or just because)!  Masses can be requested using        

the Mass Intention envelopes on the Vestibule table or by contacting    

Christine Quist.  Suggested Stipend is $10 per Mass. 

 

 

St. Ann's Altar Society News:  We want our parish families to be aware       

that we have a Prayer Shawl Committee: These Prayer Shawls are gifted            

to members of our parish family who are experiencing life-altering events       

such as a severe illness/disease, death in the family etc. Prayer blankets           

are available for the men and children of our parish. The purpose here is to wrap the     

members of our parish family in the love of God and let them know that the church is     

praying for them in their time of need. Contact Charlene Hruby (402-984-3327) or             

Chris Quist (402-845-2707) with your request. 

 

CROSS OF CONTINUED GIVING @ St. Ann’s 

Many of you may have noticed the Cross plaque hanging next               

to the Sacristy. However, you may not be aware of the significance        

of the plaque.  Father Kurz started the Cross of Continued Giving     

while he was here. The Cross plaque has to do with that. So, what         

is the Cross of   Continued Giving?  If you would like to give a    

donation in memory of your loved one that has passed (minimum of $500), that money       

will go into the Cross of Continued Giving fund, and your loved one’s name will go on          

the plaque. The fund must maintain a minimum balance of $5,000. Anything above the    

$5,000 can be requested to be used for a project towards repairing or improving        

something that has to do with the Church building. Funds can only be accessed once            

per year.  If you would like to donate to the Cross of Continued Giving, contact the           

office at stanns@cdolinc.net or 402-845-2707. 

 

 

 
 

 


